
 
 

The Pittsburgh Study - Early Childhood Collaborative  

is not your typical research study.  

We can connect you with supportive programs for your family now. 

 

 

The Pittsburgh Study is a community-partnered 

research study based at the University of Pittsburgh. 

Our goal is to find the best resources to help 

young children thrive and flourish.  

 

What will I be asked to do? 
 

 Phone call. With your permission, we may call you to tell you more about the study and to 

find out if you qualify. 
 

 Provide Informed Consent. If you are eligible, we will review the consent form with you. 

 

 Complete Surveys. You will be asked to complete a short 

survey (about 30 minutes) about your background, your 

family, your well-being, and your child. 
 

 Programs for Families. Based on your responses to the 

survey, we will offer you a choice of programs tailored to 

your family. Enrollment in a program is totally optional. 

 
 Follow up. We will contact you every 6 months to complete a similar survey. 

 

 Compensation. You will be paid for completing each survey. You also may receive 

additional compensation if you enroll in a program.   

 

Do you?  1. Live in Allegheny County? and 2. Have a child under 24 months? 

If you answered yes to both questions, you likely qualify. Call us today. 


